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Sent Via E-mail 
Jeff.Curtis@safety-kleen.com  
 
Mr. Jeff Curtis 
Safety-Kleen Systems, Inc. 
5309 24th Avenue South 
Tampa, Florida 33619 
 
Subject:  Safety-Kleen Systems, Inc. FLD 980 847 271, Operating Permit No. 34744-HO-005, 

SWMU-21 Sampling and Analysis Plan dated January 12, 2012 
 
Dear Mr. Curtis: 
 
     Your Sampling and Analysis Plan (SAP) is acceptable.  On another note, I’d like to remind 
you of a number of items: 
 

 Continue to keep Jim Dregne and Merlin Russell noticed as field activities are scheduled 
(Subsection 62-780.220(1), F.A.C.).  E-mail notifications are acceptable. 

 If offsite contamination is discovered, you will need to provide notices (Subsection 62-
780.220(2), F.A.C.). 

 If continued groundwater monitoring will be required, the WACS tables will need to be 
completed and sent to us. 

 After the initial data are received, I will be more than willing to discuss the need for 
additional assessment if the data are borderline (slightly above or below Cleanup Target 
Levels). 

 As stated in my January 4, 2012 letter, I’ll also be happy to discuss the exclusion of 
certain Site Assessment Report (SAR) requirements that may not be applicable or 
appropriate for this site. 

 If your SAR recommends an NFA, you must ensure that detection limits are equal to or 
less than the state’s GCTLs and SCTLs. 

 
     As previously stated in my January 4, 2012 letter, the SAR is therefore due no later than 
September 3, 2012 (September 1 falls on a Saturday).  
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     If you have any questions, please call me at 850-245-8796 or 
 

merlin.russell@dep.state.fl.us 

Sincerely, 

 
Merlin D. Russell Jr. 
Professional Geologist II 
Hazardous Waste Regulation 
 
MR/mdr 
cc via e-mail: 

Jim Dregne, FDEP Tampa, James.Dregne@dep.state.fl.us 
Kelly Honey, FDEP Tampa, Kelly.Honey@dep.state.fl.us 
Beth Knauss, FDEP Tampa, 
Bob Schoepke, Safety Kleen, 

Elizabeth.Knauss@dep.state.fl.us 
Robert.Schoepke@safety-kleen.com 

Rick Stebnisky, ECT, RStebnisky@ectinc.com 
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